Burstwick Parish Council

The Parish Council wish to inform the residents of Burstwick that they have had come to the difficult decision of applying a small increase in the parish precept.

The increase will mean that a resident who pays Council Tax band D will have an increase of £5.19 per annum, higher and lower bands will be charged accordingly.

During a time when we are all trying to keep costs down it has been very difficult to come to any other conclusion, and the Parish Council wish to explain their decision. The increase covers a number of commitments from village maintenance and insurances to supporting the Village Hall and contesting an encroaching fence in Church Lane.

Residents are always very welcome to attend the Parish Council meetings when this decision could be discussed further.

Parish Council email address: burstwickpc@gmail.com

Parish Council website: www.burstwickvillage.co.uk